
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Abused Kitten Found in Basement of Apartment Building 
 

 
 
On Friday, December 9th, Greenbelt Animal Control personnel responded to a report of a possibly 
abused kitten in the basement of an apartment building in the 6100 block of Springhill Lane.  The 
kitten was located with an electrical cord tied around its neck, with the cord itself plugged into an 
electrical outlet. The kitten did not appear to be injured, but looked somewhat malnourished and 
neglected. It is currently being cared for in our animal shelter. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact Greenbelt Animal Control at 
301-474-6124. 
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